2023-2024 Perry Elementary School Supply List

We are excited about the upcoming school year, and hope you and your child(ren) are
as well! We are thrilled to welcome your child(ren) to Perry Elementary this fall for a
year of learning, discovering, and growing! We have created a list of supplies that you
may consider purchasing to help your child prepare for the 2024-2025 school year.
Perry Elementary School will be sure your student has the supplies necessary for
success in the classroom, but we know some students enjoy picking out their
own materials and look forward to bringing them to school to start the year. The
recommended supply lists can be found at the links below:

Dear Families,

Kindergarten Recommended Supplies

Grade 1 Recommended Supplies

Grade 2 Recommended Supplies

Go Ramblers!


https://www.canva.com/design/DAGIf19PU8k/NV98b-7ARyjTezBsr6NcOQ/view?utm_content=DAGIf19PU8k&utm_campaign=share_your_design&utm_medium=link&utm_source=shareyourdesignpanel
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Vj6XAftIKCT4OfvcyIeZWFyh5FXZXgv9/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1r1HQpk435GQdCDpeEcNd-vi1hTrz5HJO/view?usp=sharing

